## Dr Connie letter

Mon 6/3/2019 4:04 PM

To: info fullcirclemed.org <info@fullcirclemed.org>

Dear medical board of california,

I am writting this to you to try and make you understand that what you are doing to Dr. Connie Basch is unfair and unjust. I have had my share of doctors over the years but I have never had a doctor like Connie. She has ultimately saved my life and I am not just saying that. I had such a problem with pills and alcohol that I never thought I could be sober and function properly in the regular world again. To get out of bed and stay sober all day was so far out of reach before I met her that I never even tried to reach out and grab it. She was patient with me and let me get back to normal on my terms and that helped tremendously and made it so I wouldnt get frustrated and wanna guit the program. I went from taking 80mg of morphine and 20mg of Norco and whatever else I could find on the street every day and mixing them with alcohol to being a (completely sober) administrative manager at a high end place and making enough money to support my other half and 2 year old. I make enough to allow my wife to stay home with our son and be a stay at home mom and that was always my dream in life was to not only be a father but be a great provider for them like my father was. None of that would of been possible without Connie. I was going nowhere fast, heck I most likely would be dead right now if it wasnt for her. You all are making a terrible mistake right now and need to understand how amazing she really is. I trust connie more than I trust myself and I know that she will always be there to help me and my other half because unlike a lot of the doctors that get into this for money she got into being a doctor because she cares about people and wants to see them succeedd at life. Your stopping that from happening!!!! I wouldnt be where I am without her and if you take her ability to help others away there is going to be someone just like me out there that is going through this that will not get the right kind of help they need. I feel sorry for all those people going through what they are going through and wanting help but dont know about Dr. Connie because unlike a lot of doctors out there I know she can help. Every person that has said they wanted help I have refered them to her and will continue to do so. Please reconsider what you are doing to her. You dont punish someone for doing the right thing and helping people get off of drugs. That is not how you fix the opiate problem plaguing America you do it by employing more people like Dr. Connie who knows the right way to get a person clean and not do it to make an extra buck. I wish you would sit in on just one class with her and see the reactions she gets from her patients every single one of them adores her and are grateful to have her in there life's. In closing just remember what you are actually doing your stopping someone from being the most amazing doctor Humboldt county has from doing the job she was born to do. Everyone is in debt to her and I know I will be throwing my support behind her and will do everything in my power to help her. She is amazing an you should be helping her an not stopping progress. You appreciate it.